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Vicky Nelson - Re: Stone bridge subdivision sewer system

From: Eddie Roberson

To: Mary.W Freeman; Sara Kyle; Thomas F Kolar
Date: 8/17/2011 10:11 AM

Subject: Re: Stone bridge subdivisién sewer system
CC: Vicky Nelson

Mr. Kolar,

Thank you for sharing your opinion regarding the application before the TRA for sewer service for Stonebridge.
This matter is set for hearing on August 22. I will place a copy of your email in the docket file so it can be given
appropriate consideration.

You can contact my office on August 23 to find out the decision in this case.

Thank you for contacting the TRA.

Eddie Roberson, Ph.D.

Director

Tennessee Regulatory Authority
615-741-3939, ext. 121

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged material. Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of is
prohibited. If you received this in error, please delete the material from all computers.

>>> Thomas F Kolar <t_kolar@yahoo.com> 8/16/2011 2:24 PM >>>

My name is Tom Kolar and we have a beautiful House built in The Stone Bridge subdivision lot number 54 really
need your help in resolving our problem. We would realy like Auqua Green utilities to provide sewer for us.

The hearing is scheduled for August 22nd in Nashville. Hope to spend a lot of summers up here thank very
much for helping us resolve this situation.

-The Kolar family

Sent from my iPhone
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